
Terms and conditions – Enrolled Nurse 

Section Membership 

 

Privacy Act 2020  

The information collected on this College/Section membership form is used by NZNO in its 

membership systems, and to establish your membership for the purposes of the 2000 

Employment Relations Act. 

The information requested on this online form may also be used by NZNO for: 

• The operation, maintenance, administration, and support of College/Section 
activities. 

• Statistical and reporting purposes relating to that College or Section 

• Mailing list information may be passed onto College/Section committee members 
who provide newsletters and other updates to such members. 

This statement does not replace, and should be read in conjunction with, the privacy 

statements on the NZNO membership form. 

You are entitled to have access to, and request correction of any personal information about 

yourself held by NZNO.  

If you have any queries about your rights under the Privacy Act or about the personal 

information held by NZNO and ENS about you, please contact:  

NZNO Privacy Officer  

PO Box 2128  

Wellington 6140  

Phone: 0800 28 38 48 (NZNO Member Support Centre) 

 

Website Privacy Policy 

New Zealand Nurses Organisation Inc (hereafter referred to as the NZNO), does not collect 

any personal information from your computer or mobile device while you are browsing its 

website. However, site usage data can be obtained, because the site uses Google analytics, 

but it will not result in you, as a user, being identified by us. 

 


